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Dear Parents,

Our 2023-2024 school year is approaching quickly. I will start sending information out next week to help prepare for our upcoming
school year. In the meantime, don’t forget to check out our website.

On a different note, I’d like to share some news on behalf of myself and my family. I was recently diagnosed with breast cancer and will
start treatment very soon. I have wonderful doctors that foresee a positive prognosis. It will be somewhat of a journey, but I am
definitely ready to fight and conquer this disease.

Our campus and your children are most important to me. I will continue to be visible to my students and all of you. Lagway Elementary
is blessed with wonderful teachers and staff to help when I’m not available. Our district has been very supportive during this time and
will remain supportive of the needs of Lagway as well.

Treatment will involve losing my hair, so I know there will be questions. Feel free to have those conversations with your children but
know I will also provide some information to them as well. There are great picture books that explain this disease to help me
communicate an honest, but kid-friendly message.

Your prayers are always appreciated! 

Mrs. Wilder
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